
RESEARCH CORPORATION 
405 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 

ALFRED KELLEHER 
DIVISION OF GRANTS 

July 27, 1960 

Mr. Grote Reber 
In care of National Radio 
Astronomy Observatory 
P. O. Box 2 
Green Bank, West Virginia 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Received your letter of July 25th. Since Mr. 
Kelleher is out of town, I have gone ahead and 
made the reservations to fit the schedule you 
requested. I can pick up the tickets for you 
here in New York and will mail them to you as 
soon as I get them. 

I spoke to Elmer Klahn at RCA in Long Island. 
He will expect you on the 9th. 

Sincerely, l 1 I 
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ig 
(Mrs.) Isabelle G~dfiSCher 


